
 
 
 

ANNOUNCEMENTS  
 

 
• On behalf of Katie Hauser:  There is a petition regarding financially supporting staff at 

Skidmore who may suffer as a result of the financial consequences of the virus. More 
information and the link to the petition can be found on the faculty discussion board at 
https://skidmore.forumbee.com/t/60hyjz7 . 

 
 

• A fundraiser at the Saratoga County Economic Opportunity Council has been established to provide 
food and other assistance to those most in need in light of the drastic changes in the employment 
situations of County residents during the Covid-19 pandemic. It has been established in honor of 
Marie and Phil Glotzbach for all they have done for the Saratoga Community over these last 15 years. 
Those who wish to contribute to the fundraiser may click on the following 
link: https://saratogaeoc.networkforgood.com/projects/98059-roy-rotheim-s-fundraiser. (p.s. It is not 
Roy Rotheim’s fundraiser; it appears that way because he was the one who created it on the EOC’s 
fundraising platform). 
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